TO: pelee.info@pc.gc.ca 

CC: John.Baird@ec.gc.ca
SUBJECT: Public consultation on cormorant management on Middle Island

Dear Sirs: 

Please accept this e-mail as part of the public consultation regarding the proposed management of cormorants on Middle Island in Point Pelee 

National Park.

I have been advised that Parks Canada is planning to kill or otherwise 

remove nesting cormorants from Middle Island in Point Pelee National Park.

I am opposed to the killing or disruption of the cormorant colony in any 

way. The birds are part of the Carolinian ecosystem and should be left 

to nest peacefully on the island regardless of their numbers.

Yours sincerely,

